
August 18, 2019 
Pollinator Heroes in Kingston - Pollinator Pathways Letter 
 

Hello Everyone!   
 
A big thank you for all the support that the 
KCC Pollinator Pathways has gotten from 
Kingston and East Kingston gardeners.  You 
have encouraged us with the stories and 
pictures of your gardens and what the 
summer has been like (so far) for you.   
 
Enjoy the following and if you have pictures 
to share please send them to me at 
marghi3maples@gmail.com . We love to 
show off what everyone is doing. 
 
 

If you are frustrated by something and need help UNH Extension has wonderful help available at 
answers@unh.edu  or 1-877-398-4769.                   
 
 
 
 
 

Kathy began a garden 
this year and has noticed 

a proliferation of 
dragonflies! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jennifer  Dervan’s  little guy saved this 
butterfly from the ants. It stayed on his 
cheek for an hour! Another pollinator hero! 



Chuck Geary  discovered a 
monarch caterpillar and two 
milkweed tussock moth caterpillars 
on his milkweed. He has saved the 
milkweed at his Dad's house. Chuck 
is a monarch hero. 
 
 
 

 

 
Right:  

Candace Davis’s butterfly 
garden is functional and 

whimsical.  
 
 
 

Below: 
Last year, this walkway was 
mostly lawn. These Kingston 

residents stopped mowing it 
and added some wildflower 

seed. Voila! Pollinator 
paradise! 

 
 


